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Business step
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Commons procedure determination

Procedure can be 
determined
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& & &

Minister 
recommends the 
instrument follow 

the affirmative 
procedure

Minister 
recommends the 
instrument follow 

the super-affirmative 
procedure

Minister 
recommends the 
instrument follow 

the negative 
procedure
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Committee 

determination made but 
not recorded
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Committee 

determination made but 
not recorded
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not recorded
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Procedure not 
considered

!
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Committee agrees the 
instrument should follow 
the negative procedure

Committee agrees the 
instrument should follow 
the affirmative procedure

Committee recommends 
that the instrument 

should be upgraded to 
the affirmative procedure

Committee recommends 
that the instrument 

should be upgraded to 
the super-affirmative 

procedure
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Procedure has been 
recommended for 

upgrade
||

Procedure determination 
period not ended&

&

D

!
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Motion to disagree 

extant
&
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D

D

D

D
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More questions have 

been put than outcomes 
recorded

+

D D

& &

D
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!
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House has not resolved 
within procedure 

determination period
||

House of Commons 
agrees with committee or 

has not resolved in 
determination period

&

House resolved against 
committee decision to 

upgrade

Upgraded to the 
affirmative procedure

Remains subject to the 
affirmative procedure

||

& & &

||

&||

||

||

||

Period determination 
period ended with no 

committee consideration
&

Open route with start date
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Procedure 
determination 

period ends

7.7

House of Commons 
agrees to the 

negative procedure

7.7

House of Commons 
agrees to the super-

affirmative 
procedure 

7.7

House of Commons 
agrees to the 
affirmative 
procedure

7.51 7.6

Decision on a motion 
to disagree with 

procedure 
recommendation 

made by the 
Commons 

committee deferred

7.5

Question put on 
motion to disagree 
with the procedure 
recommendation 

made by the 
Commons 
committee

7.5

7.5

7.5

7.5

Motion to disagree 
with the procedure 
recommendation 

made by the 
Commons 
committee 
withdrawn

Motion to disagree 
with the procedure 
recommendation 

made by the 
Commons 

committee not 
moved

Motion to disagree 
with the procedure 
recommendation 

made by the 
Commons 

committee lapsed at 
end of session

Motion to disagree 
with the procedure 
recommendation 

made by the 
Commons 

committee not called

7.4

Debate on motion to 
disagree with the 

procedure 
recommendation 

made by the 
Commons 
committee

7.3

7.17.17.17.1 7.1

Business and Trade 
Committee agrees 

the instrument 
should follow the 

negative procedure

Business and Trade 
Committee agrees 

the instrument 
should follow the 

affirmative 
procedure

Business and Trade 
Committee agrees 

the instrument 
should follow the 
super-affirmative 

procedure 

7.2 7.2 7.2 7.2 7.2

Business, Energy and 
Industrial Strategy 
Committee agrees 

the instrument 
should follow the 

negative procedure

Business, Energy and 
Industrial Strategy 
Committee agrees 

the instrument 
should follow the 

affirmative 
procedure

Business, Energy and 
Industrial Strategy 
Committee agrees 

the instrument 
should follow the 
super-affirmative 

procedure 

7.1 7.17.1

Regulatory Reform 
Committee (RRC) 

agrees the 
instrument should 
follow the negative 

procedure 

Regulatory Reform 
Committee (RRC) 

agrees the 
instrument should 

follow the 
affirmative 
procedure

Regulatory Reform 
Committee (RRC) 

agrees the 
instrument should 
follow the super-

affirmative 
procedure

7.1

7.1

7.2

7

Government 
response to 
procedure 

recommendation by 
the Regulatory 

Reform Committee 
(RRC)

7

7.2 Government 
response to 
procedure 

recommendation by 
the Business and 
Trade Committee

7

7.2

Government 
response to 
procedure 

recommendation by 
the Business, Energy 

and Industrial 
StrategyHoC SO 

141(2)

Procedure 
considered by the 
Regulatory Reform 
Committee (RRC)

15(3b)

Regulatory Reform 
Committee (RRC) 
recommends that 

the instrument 
should be upgraded 

to the affirmative 
procedure

15 (3a) & 
16(4)

Regulatory Reform 
Committee (RRC) 
recommends that 

the instrument 
should be upgraded 

to the super-
affirmative 
procedure

15(3b)

15 (3a) & 
16(4)

Business and Trade 
Committee 

recommends that 
the instrument 

should be upgraded 
to the affirmative 

procedure 

Business and Trade 
Committee 

recommends that 
the instrument 

should be upgraded 
to the super-
affirmative 
procedure

HoC SO 
141 (2)

Procedure 
considered by the 

Business and Trade 
Committee

HoC SO 
141 (2)

Procedure 
considered by the 

Business, Energy and 
Industrial Strategy 

Committee

15(3b)

15 (3a) & 
16(4)

Business, Energy and 
Industrial Strategy 

Committee 
recommends that 

the instrument 
should be upgraded 

to the affirmative 
procedure 

Business, Energy and 
Industrial Strategy 

Committee 
recommends that 

the instrument 
should be upgraded 

to the super-
affirmative 
procedure

LROCPD 
AD
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AD

LROCPD 
AT

 Motion to disagree 
with the procedure 
recommendation 

made by the 
Commons 

committee tabled

15 (6a)

House resolves 
against committee 

procedure 
recommendation

15 (6b)

House resolves in 
favour of committee 

procedure 
recommendation

Instrument not 
withdrawn from House of 

Commons
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& ||
Instrument 

withdrawn from the 
House of Commons
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